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\ Ge Gabrielsen,
! Farsund,
7th Aprii, 1928,
Dear 8ir,
S.8."BRATHOLM"

I have received your letter of the 29th ultimo and
thank you for the same.

The Boiler Survey was carried out last December when‘
the vessel was lying in Barry Roads. On account of the very bad
state of the freight market, I thought that as the vessel had a

cargo on board, the outstanding matters of the Boiler Survey at

Glasgow could be carried out at a convenient time when the whole

survey might be completed. Lloyd's Surveyor was therefore not
called in.

As a convenient opportunity has not yet arrived I regret
that I have not before informed you to withdraw the class from
Lloyd's Register, I always received proper attention, so that it

is only expenses which drive me to withdraw the class.
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